
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:32:08 AM

-----Original Message-----
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Esteemed Board Members,

I believe the State of Ohio has an obligation to protect our natural resources and should regard the protection of
Lake Erie as a priority.

I do not support the Icebreaker Wind Turbine project, and am very concerned about the industrialization of Lake
Erie.

I strongly urge the Ohio Power Siting Board to uphold its decision to include 33 critical conditions in its permit to
build wind turbines on Ohio’s greatest natural resource, Lake Erie.

Kind regards,
Doug Keehan

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/17/2020 1:30:58 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1871-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Doug Keehan, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


